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  NEWSLETTER NO.7 SUMMER TERM – 14 JUN 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 8 

Monday 17th June School Shop Open 08.45-09.30 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 

 U11 Mixed Cricket Festival – Sussex Cup (AWAY)  
Leave: 09.15 Start: 10.00 
Collect from SHS: 15.45 

Tuesday 18th   Y6 Safety in Action @ Bowles 09.00-12.00 

Wednesday 19th  Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield  08.45-09.45 
 Y2 Good Shepherd Celebration @ Worth Abbey  09.30-14.00 

 U11/U10 Boys Cricket v The Mead (AWAY-Neville Cricket Ground) 
Leave: 13.45 Start: 14.30 
Collect from Venue: 15.45 

 School Shop Open 15.15-16.30 
Thursday 20th  Non-Uniform Day see below for full details   
 Parent Consultations – Whole School & Music 18.00 onwards 
Friday 21st  Awards Assembly 08.55 
 Parent & Toddler Session 09.00-10.15 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Harry  LEARN:  For doing wonderful writing  

YEAR 1 Whole Class 
WORSHIP:  For a great Pentecost Assembly and for writing thoughtful 
prayers 

YEAR 2 Emma 
GROW-LEARN-LOVE:  For always working hard and being a kind and gentle 
member of the class 

YEAR 3 Whole Class GROW:  For their excellent teamwork skills on our trip to Wilderness Woods  

YEAR 4 

Milo LEARN:  For a vivid recount of the trip to Wilderness Woods 

Lewis GROW:  For applying good reasoning and problem solving through the week 

Bella LEARN:  For fantastic presentation skills in Science talk 

YEAR 5 Olivia  LEARN-WORSHIP:  For lovely reflective work in R.E. 

YEAR 6 
Georgia  GROW:  For engaging with all aspects of our trip to Wilderness Wood so 

enthusiastically  Sophie 
 
 
 

FRIENDSHIP Lorraine (Y3) For showing kindness to her classmates 

PE 

Lily (Y3) For excellent team spirit and manners in the Rounders Match  

Alfred (Y4) For excellent batting in Cricket  

Elena (Y6) 
For excellent teamwork skills in Rugby 

Sophie (Y6) 
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MUSIC  

Bella (Y4) 

For fantastic singing in our Production Rehearsal  Liberty (Y4) 

Nate (Y4) 

Winnie (Y2) 
For great singing and concentration in Music lesson 

Susie (Y1)  

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Seren (Y2) for achieving the Swim England 25 metres 
Rainbow Distance Award  

• Alfred (Y4) with his team, Wadhurst FC played a Football 
Tournament on Holland.  It was a great experience with many 
highlights over the two day and 
Alfred received a medal for his 
participation.   

• Freya (Y4) who took part 
for the first time in Heathfield 
Riding Club Show riding Bubbles 
and achieved 3rd place for Novice 
First Ridden, 2nd place for First 
Ridden and a clear round in Show 
Jumping 

• Noah (Y1) who also took part in Heathfield Riding Club Show riding Bee and 
achieved 4th Novice First Ridden for his first class on his own and a clear 
round in Show Jumping.  

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  

Congratulations to Lorraine (Y3) who received the Sacrament of Holy 
Communion for the first time on Sunday 8th June 2019.  It was a beautiful 
celebration with all her family from far and wide.   
 

FIXTURE RESULTS 

U11/10 MIXED RUGBY TEAM  

TUNBRIDGE WELLS RUGBY FESTIVAL  

Wednesday 12th June 2019 
 

RESULTS:  3-2 to Bishops Down    
  6-6 Draw with Beechwood  
  6-6 Draw with St Johns 
  5-4 to Claremont   
 
TEAM Jack, Monty Z, Mia, Elena, Sophie, 
Monty M, Charlie A, Charlie C, Oliver and Max 
 

U9/8 GIRLS ROUNDERS v St Ronans  

Thursday 13th June 2019 
U9 RESULT:  6-7 to St Ronans 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Savannah 
U9 TEAM:  Bella, Josephine, Francesca, 
Amelia, Liberty F, Sophie, Freya, Belle, 
Savannah, Aryana, Sofia and India  
U8 RESULT:  5-3.5 to Sacred Heart  
PLAYER OF MATCH:  Lorraine 
U8 TEAM:  Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, 
Lily, Lettie, Olivia, Bea Bea, Liberty R 
and Beatrice 
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U9/8 BOYS CRICKET v Bricklehurst Thursday 13th June 2019 

RESULTS:  The U9 Team lost 169 to 170  
  The U8 Team won 167 to 160.   
U9 TEAM:  Rupert C, Lewis, Monty M, Milo, Alfred, Digby, Nate, George, Ewan, Felix, Aaron and Charlie   
U8 TEAM:  Dean, Oscar, Felix, William, Rupert M, Michael and Baxter 
 

PTA REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget our Online Promise Auction is now open 
www.jumblebee.co.uk/sacredheartauction  

• There will be Non Uniform Day at school next Thursday, 20th 
June in return for bottles and jars for the summer fete tombola stall. 

The bottles can be alcoholic and non- alcoholic and the jars can be filled with 
honey, chutney, jam, sweets etc (anything that you would like to win on a 
tombola). To keep with our sustainability theme, please can there be no single-use plastic.  

Thanks so much, The PTA 
 

SACRED HEART SUMMER SCHOOL           SACRED HEART PTA SCHOOLE FETE 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
1st WADHURST GUIDES 

1st Wadhurst Guides meet in St George’s Hall on Thursday evenings, 7 – 9.00 pm during term times and they 
currently have spaces for 10-year-old girls and older.  Girls attend from lots of different schools, both primary 
and secondary and any newcomers are made to feel welcome.  It is great way to support the transition from 
the primary to secondary stage as year 6 girls will mix with other girls up to year 10. 
The Guiding Association has a fun and forward looking attitude giving girls the opportunity to carry out new 
activities and mix in a safe, non-judgemental environment.   
Please contact Adele Gainey via the school office or visit the Guiding Association website to register your 
interest in local groups. www.girlguiding.org.uk   
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

Congratulations to our youngest pupils who performed to a very receptive 
audience at our concert on Monday.  Mrs Bradford, Mrs Chapman and Mr 
Smith’s KS1 pupils performed with ukulele, piano and voice; the extra 
practice paid dividends! 
 

Foundation Stage & KS1 went to Ashdown Forest this week. After a rainy few days, we went prepared for wet 
conditions. We explored the forest busily looking for 'Winnie the Pooh' and his friends. We didn't have any luck 
however a lovely day was had by all. We learnt to listen like deer with our 'deer ears'. We built dens for small 
creatures and pretended to be bees looking for sources of honey.  
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On Tuesday, children from Key Stage Two had an adventurous day at Wilderness Woods in 
Hadlow Down. They experienced a range of activities from shelter building Stone Age-style, Map 
Skills and Orienteering as well as learning about Life Cycles and Habitats.  
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Key stage 2 learnt all about Robotics this Thursday. An expert came into the school and explained how 
robots are becoming fairly common in our daily lives. He showed the children that robots are being 
developed all the time and during our lifetimes they will continue to take over more and more human 
activities. Children thought about the advantages and disadvantages of this robotic future. They were then 
able to control different robots to make them complete tasks requiring precision and accuracy and they 
experimented and played with some of the other robots. All the children really enjoyed the sessions which 
were great fun, but they also gave children an insight into the important role that Robotics will play in all our 
futures. 

Year 3 completed an activity session based on the Stone Age. We went down into the woods, keeping a careful 
eye out for Stone Age predators! Once there, we learnt about how these early people would have made fire. Our 
leader, then taught us how to make shelters using Y-branches and a roof bar. We had to cover our shelters with 
greenery to ensure they were as waterproof as possible. We then had to get into the shelters whilst water was 
sprinkled on top to see how good a job we had done. Some of us got quite wet! 

 

 
 
 
Thank you to Year One who brought the story of 
Pentecost to life with their beautiful Class 
Assembly.  Through dance, drama, prayer and 
song they reminded us of the gifts of the Holy 
Spirit and this great feast day which marks the 
birthday of the Church.  


